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Letter from the Pastor 
 

 

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

True Mother is here in America! She’s making intense preparations for this 
weekend's WCLC Convocation and global Rally of Hope on Dec 5th, which 
we’re all invited to. 
 

It was just one year ago that we worked together with our True Mother to bring 
thousands of Christians and religious people to the Prudential Center to take 
part in and witness the historic establishment of the World Clergy Leadership 
Conference with the mission of bringing about a Heavenly Unified World 
centered on God as our Heavenly Parent.  
 

Once again True Mother is calling us to reach out to Christianity and work 
together with them to fulfil their God-given destiny to lead America in attending 
God as a Heavenly nation and in so doing lead the world towards attending 
God.  
 

Let’s continue to invest in our Christian brothers and sisters, as well as, offer 
our prayers and jeongseong for the success of this rally, and ongoing effort to 
revive ourselves and America through the new spirit and truth that our True 
Parents bring! 
 

Many blessings to you in this coming week.  
Sincerely,  
Pastor Crescentia  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

This Saturday, December 5th at 6:00 PM EST True Mother will be speaking from Las 
Vegas at a virtual Global Rally of Hope. She hopes to inspire Christianity to take the lead 
in bringing reconciliation and healing to our divided nation. There will also be four amazing 
sessions being held by WCLC with a distinguished panel of speakers.  
 

There's still time to invite friends and contacts to attend the convocation and rally. To give 
your contact more information you can use this flyer and letter from ACLC.  
 



 

 

If you need further support in inviting people to come, please contact our D3 ACLC 
Coordinator, Dr. Greg Agulan for more information.  

 

Please be sure to register yourself and your contacts at WCLC,org 

  

 

  

  

Tribe and Prayer Call New Time 
 

From this week, the Tribe Call will take place every Tuesday at 8pm EST (one hour 
earlier than before), and will also include the National Prayer Call (that will no longer take 
place on Wednesdays).  
 

Everyone is welcome to join the Tribe Call at 8pm EST, for updates, inspiring testimonies 
and national prayer! 
 

Get regular reminders for the Tribe Call when you sign up here: TribeNet.co  

 

Or join at the following link:  
zoom,us/j/94089620400   
by phone: 929-205-6099; Meeting ID 940-8962-0400 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

National Family Service 



 

 

on Sundays at 11am 

 

Please make sure to join us in watching the live stream of the national service, 
which will be offered at 11AM EST to communities across the nation. 
 

It will be live streamed here: live.familyfed,org at 11AM. Enjoy the service from the comfort 
of your own home!  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Join Dr. Yong Live or Access Recordings Here  

  

 

  

  

WFWP 
 



 

 

 

 

  

  

Learn a New Skill 
 

 

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

Reserve a Room 
 

 

 

In order to use the church property safely, all parties desiring to use the church 
property will need to complete a room request form online, and agree to the 
following regulations.  

 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

 

 

    

 

  

 


